
Please Support HB 2918

Friends of Yamhill County strongly supports passage of this bill.  An accurate inventory of surplus real property with information 
available through DLDC will assist with responsible planning and development.  Land availability as well as cost are critical first 
steps in addressing affordable housing and every measure should be taken to find alternatives to continued expansion into resource 
lands. 
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